

Welcome to our Fall Session!

The fall session is now underway! It's great to see so many smiling faces in our facility – we look forward to a great season of dance, gymnastics and martial arts!

All newsletters are emailed. If you are not on our email list, please let us know. All info is posted on our internal bulletin board, and posted on our websites www.dancemakers.ca & www.dancemakersgymnastics.ca.

Please take a look at our "Studio Standards & General Info" to familiarize yourself with our studio policies.

The Rotary Club's Poker Tournament was hosted by Dancmakers on Sept. 22nd to raise money for Camp Presquille!

New gymnastics equipment has been purchased to assist all of our classes! More safety mats, a new beatboard, and backhandspring trainer!



Important Dates

Thanksgiving
The studio will be
closed for Thanksgiving
Sat. Oct. 8 to Mon. Oct.
10.

Halloween Dress Up Day Come to your class dressed up during the week of Oct. 24th to 29th!

Classes Cancelled Thanksgiving

The studio will be closed over the Thanksgiving weekend from Sat. Oct. 8th to Mon. Oct. 10th. Enjoy your time with family and friends!

Halloween Dance

The studio is hosting our 2nd annual Halloween Dance on Fri. Oct. 28th from 6:30-9 pm. Ages 5-14, cost \$7 per person. Get your tickets at the front desk!

Family Drop In Gymnastics

Family Drop In is supervised free time in the gym! Fridays from 4:30-6:30 pm. Cost is only \$5 per time + GO Insurance fee on your first visit!

Halloween Classes Cancelled

The studio will be closed on Halloween Mon. Oct. 31st.